
Barton Lane

Nottingham Road Diversion
Closed Area

Nottingham Road 
Carriageway Removal

Nottingham

Nottingham Road 
expected works July 2023.
Works begin week 
commencing 10th July.
Ref: Carriageway Removal,  
Nottingham Road – O’Brien Contractors Ltd.
We would like to inform you of the removal of the carriageway 
which will commence on Monday 10th of July. It is anticipated 
to take 6 weeks to complete. A single carriageway and traffic 
lights can be expected for the duration of the works. Please  
see map for works expected.

We apologise for any inconvenience caused by this work.

Kind Regards

Kevin Brennan
01926 423918 What3Words

/// fantastic.note.speaks


